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Orangeville man killed in crash

	A 51-year-old Orangeville man was killed Tuesday in a crash on Highway 10, north of The Grange Sideroad.

Caledon OPP reports the mishap happened around noon. They said Lynn Wark was driving a northbound vehicle and for some

unknown reason, it crossed the centre line and collided head-on with a southbound gravel hauler.

Police said the victim was pronounced dead at the scene. The driver of the gravel truck was taken to hospital with minor injuries.

Highway 10 was closed for some time between Olde Baseline Road and Charleston Sideroad.

Police ask anyone with information on this incident ot contact them at 905-584-2241.
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